The Calgary Civic Symphony, Calgary’s pre-eminent volunteer orchestra and a Calgary institution since 1976 is seeking music-loving volunteers to join our Board of Directors at our Annual General Meeting to be held in the fall of 2019.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Calgary Civic Symphony consists of a group of highly qualified musicians who cumulatively donate approximately 21,000 hours of volunteer time in order to bring five concerts annually to the stage of the Jack Singer Concert Hall.  In addition to our concerts, we have also operated the highly successful Rotary Calgary Concerto Competition for more than 30 years; and feature the winning musicians in our final concert each season.  The Civic also supports other community organizations through regular donation of tickets to charitable events, in addition to supporting the Sun Life Arts and Culture Program by donating 72 tickets to each of our concerts.
The Civic amended its bylaws in 2017 in order to facilitate a move from a Board comprised of Orchestra members to one consisting of both orchestra and public members.  We are currently seeking committed public members who have a love of symphonic music and are willing and able to assi st the orchestra to continue its musical and organizational evolution.
For additional information please email David Wartman, Executive Director at:  executivedirector@calgarycivicsymphony.ca or call at (403) 815-0663.
